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Beginning at 7 a.m. on Wednesday, Nov. 30, the library will be undergoing annual system upgrades

on our catalogue. During that time, some regular account services will be temporarily unavailable:

Item availability in the catalogue

Placing holds

Access to digital library collections

Borrowing from Libby/Overdrive

Public PC access

Self-checkout stations
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Typically, this work is completed within a few hours. We hope to have everything back up and running

by the time the library opens at 9 a.m. on Wednesday, Nov. 30. Thanks for your patience while we

complete this important work!
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